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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

October 5, 2021, 7:00 p.m. 
District Office Board Room  
 
 
School districts that receive Elementary and Secondary School Emergency Relief 
(ESSER) funds under the American Rescue Plan (ARP) Act, referred to as ESSER III 
funds, are required to develop a plan for how they will use ESSER III funds to, address 
student's academic, social, emotional, and mental health needs, as well as the 
opportunity gaps that existed before, and were exacerbated by, the COVID-19 
pandemic.  A public information session will be held to detail how funds may be spent.  

 

Dated: September 24, 2021 

 

Notice Posted:  

 District Office 

 Escalon High School  

 Vista High School 

 Gateway Charter Academy  

 El Portal Middle  

 Dent Elementary  

 Van Allen Elementary  

 Collegeville Elementary  

 Farmington Elementary 

 Transportation, Maintenance and Operations Department 

 United States Post Office, Escalon, CA. 

 

 

 


